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~ June 1, 1984
' L-84-147
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Mr. James P. O'Reilly
Regional Adminfstrator, Region II
U. ,s. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 2900

'.Atl anta, Georgi a ' 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:
- 1

Re- St. Lucie Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-335, 50-389
IE Bulletin 83-07

"Lur letter L-84-78 (dated April 4,1984) stated that we would provide the
Status of our Architect Engineer (A/E) and NSSS vendor review of Rg Miller,
Inc. supplied materials for the St. Lucie 1: nits 1 and 2. Below, please find
the results of those reviews.-

Our A/E (Ebasco Services) has reviewed their in-house records and determined
that there are no direct Contracts between them as Agent for Florida Power &
Light and Ray Miller, Inc. Through contact with the vendors on the project
who supplied safety-related material our A/E has concluded that to the best of
their knowledge, no sub-contracts were issued to the Ry Miller Company.

C-E has taken several steps to ensure that its customers are unaf fected. The
results of those investigation,s follow:

-

1. C-E Power Systems Group (PSG) reviewad its Approvid Vendors List' and
ascertained that Raty Miller was 'not one of PSG's qualified nuclear
suppliers.

2. C-E PSG has contacted all C-E manuf acturing units and detennined that no
Ry Miller components were used in C-E manuf actured equipment shipped to
St. Luci e pl ants.!

3. C-E PSG polled its nuclear equipment vendors to ascertain if any of its
~

vendors had used Ray Miller as a subvendor. Of the more than ,500 nuclear
vandors, roughly 360 responded. Two positive responses were received.
Neither response listed any FPL equipment.

C-E has made considerableieffort to obtain a response from the delinquent
vendors with little or no success. There are several possible reasons for the
1ack of response, among them are:

~
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1. Vendors are no longer in business.

2. Vendors do not want to expend the effort.

It is C-E's opinion that the results of this investigation indicate little
chance of any Ray Miller products being installed at St. Lucie plants.

This completes our action on this bulletin. If there are any questions on
this infonnation, please call us.

Very truly yours,
,

I

jfft J. W. Wi s, Jr.
,

| (/ Group Vi President
Nuclear Energy

JWW/SAV/js

cc: Document Control Desk, USNRC
Harold F. Reis, Esquire
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